NOTE VERBALE

032/2025

The Permanent Mission of the United States of America presents its compliments
to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs and has the honor to present
to the Office the names of the following participants who will represent the United

States in the upcoming work of the Action Team on Lunar Activities Consultations

(ATLAC).

Kevin Conole
Senior Program Specialist, Office of International and Interagency Relations,
NASA

David Reinecke
Foreign Affairs Officer, Department of State

David Epstein,
First Secretary, U.S. Mission to International Organizations in Vienna

Eric Maier
Moon to Mars Exploration Operations External Partnerships Lead, Exploration
Systems Development Mission Directorate, NASA
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The Permanent Mission of the United States avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the United Nations Office in Vienna the assurances of its highest

consideration.

United States Mission to International Organizations in Vienna

March 14, 2025,

Vienna, Austria.
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